
Send a Submission

Submission ID 142423

Date of submission Dec 10, 2021 18:10

The following information has been submitted from the ESCOSA:

Project Title: Cape Jaffa anchorage essential service

Date: Dec 10, 2021

Author type: Individual

First Name: Derek

Last Name: Bendall

Organisation:

Email:

It is the Commission's practice to treat submissions as public information, unless there is an
express request from a submitter to treat the submission (or part of it) as confidential.

Is your submission
confidential?:

No (My submission is not confidential)

Option to write your
submission Or any
comments:

To Whom It May Concern 

I am writing to you in relation to the variation that has been submitted by
the Cape Jaffa Anchorage in relation to a change in the supply of fresh
drinking water. 

As an investor in the anchorage, who purchased property under the good
faith that fresh drink water would be provided, I can not begin to tell you
how disappointed I am to see this variation and the potential impact this
will have on my investment within South Australia.  

Prior to purchasing this property we completed an extensive amount of
research, only wanting to purchase in an estate whereby all services
 were provided. Had we been made aware that this may have occurred
we wouldn’t have purchased here at all.  

Therefore we request that the commissioner does not allow this variation
to be approved, as we are certain we are not the only people who are
incredibly disappointed in this application but also the manner in which
this situation has been handled - only being informed of this today! 

Regards

Derek and Carla Bendall
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